
“Dear Chair Nathanson & Revenue Committee Members: I can’t believe that my tax dollars are being used by OFRI when they are 
simply a mouth piece for the logging industry. As we face the daunting challenges of stopping climate change and controlling 
wildfires we need science not industry profits to guide us.


